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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Construction at Warm Springs Boat Launch Slated for April 19-23 

 DILLON - Construction work at the Warm Springs Boat Launch along the 

Madison River near Norris will take place April 19-23.  The recreation site and river 

access will remain open for public use but parking will be limited. 

 The Bureau of Land Management administers the site and is planning to replace 

vegetation and stabilize the stream bank downstream from the boat ramp.  For further 

information, please contact the BLM, Dillon Field Office at (406) 683-2337. 
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